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Friday 9th February 
End of Term 3

Monday 19th February 
Term 4 Begins

Thursday 22nd February
WW2 Workshop

Year 6 

Friday 1st March
Year R 

Hearing & Vision Tests 

Thursday 7th March
 World Book Day

FIRPS Mothers Day Shop

Parent drop-ins
Years 1 - 6

Friday 8th March
Year 5 Egyptian Workshop

Wednesday 20th March
1:15pm - 7:00pm                         

Parent Consultations

Dear Istead Rise Families/ Queridas familias,

Thank you so much for supporting the school and your children's learning this term. We 
have had some amazing themed days and learning experiences; Spanish Day, Number 
Day, Mental Health Awareness Week, VR experiences, a trip to Chatham Dockyard and 
one to the Science Museum. Our pupils have come to school dressed as rock stars, 
flamenco dancers, matadors, Spanish footballers and some even in their pyjamas. With 
your support, they have fully immersed themselves in every opportunity. Please do take 
the time to read through the whole newsletter.
We are looking forward to next term and know that it will be just as exciting with high 
levels of pupil engagement and learning.

Wishing you a safe and restful half-term.
Mrs M. Clark
Deputy Headteacher
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This year’s 
Number Day was 
greatly enjoyed 
by all children across the school. 
It provided the opportunity for children
to use their mathematical and 
problem-solving skills, plus develop 
their team building. 
So far we have raised over £85 for the
NSPCC.  There is still time to donate 
Via Parent Pay.  Thank you again. 







Last 
Year’s 

Winners!



Week Ending 02.02
Acorns Class 

Amari for Self Reflection, Joshua for Independence 
& Oliver for Perseverance

Oak  Class
Archie, Louie & Nathan for Self Reflection 

Palm Class 
Annabelle for Perseverance, Bobby & Theo H for Independence 

Sycamore Class 
Sujaan for Self Reflection, Lyla & Elliot for Independence  

Cherry Class
Cooper G for Independence, Shae & Ruby WN for Respect

Willow Class
Tess for Independence, Kasey & Thomas for Perseverance 

Aspen Class 
Parsen, Charlie W & Holly for Perseverance 

Week Ending 09.02
Acorns Class 

Louie for Perseverance, James for Respect 
& Cara for Independence  

Oak Class 
Adriana & Milan for Respect, Jujhar for Self Reflection 

Palm Class
Florence & Zachary for Perseverance, Iyla for Respect   

Sycamore Class
Bradley for Independence, Samuel for Self Reflection 

& Saskia for Perseverance  
Cherry 

Emilia & Samuel Yanis for Self Reflection, Oliver M for Perseverance 
 Willow Class

Mila for Perseverance, Scarlett & Lillie for Self Reflection 
  Aspen Class

Abigail, Holly & Carlyle for Respect 



 

W/E 02.02
Katelyn, Lucas, Matilda & 

Samuel Yanis of Cherry, Leo 
D, Tyler & Felix of Palm, Neda 

of Oak, Abel & Jaxon of 
Acorns, Sujaan, Charlie, Harry 

& Saskia of Sycamore, 
Charlie, Millie H, Thomas, 
Tess, Molly & Harvey of 

Willow

W/E 02.02
Martin, Cooper M, Delphine, 
Esme, Samuel L, Oliver M, 
Freddie & Otis of Cherry, 

Luna, Leo H & Ronnie of Palm, 
Henry, Bradley & George 

of Sycamore, Alfie & 
Lillie of Willow, Jacob F, 

Seren & Ava of Oak

W/E 02.02
Martin of Cherry, Nyla, Bradley, 

Bobby, Jack L, George & 
Amaia of Sycamore

W/E 09.02
Jack R of Sycamore 

W/E 09.02
Nevaeh, Henry, Harry, 
Elliott & Constance of 

Sycamore

W/E 09.02
Alf of Sycamore  

W/E 02.02
Winning Class

1st Willow
2nd Aspen
3rd Cherry

W/E 02.02
Most Valuable Player 
1st Parsen of Aspen
2nd Ronak of Willow
3rd Edward of Cherry 

W/E 02.02
Nihaal of Cherry 
& Nathan of Oak 

W/E 09.02
Winning Class

1st Cherry
2nd Willow
3rd Aspen

W/E 09.02
Most Valuable Player 
1st Ronak of Willow
2nd Nihaal of Cherry

3rd Lucas S of CherryW/E 09.02
Nihaal of Cherry 
& Nathan of Oak 

W/E 09.02
Teddy & Bradley 

of Sycamore, Harry, 
Ronak & Alfie of Willow, 

Oliver of Acorns 

W/E 09.02
Henry, Sujaan, Charlie, Harry,  

Saskia & George of Sycamore, 
Charlie, Millie H, Thomas, 

Scarlett, Jace, Tess, 
Molly & Harvey of Willow, 

Jaxon of Acorns



We have reached the end of term 3 and we’re now half way through the school year. Time flies!
Thank you to the parents who were able to attend our SEND coffee morning. Your children were delighted to be able to share 
their work with you. We hope you found the morning welcoming and informative. As always, if you have any further questions 
or things you wish to discuss that are SEND or inclusion related, please contact Mrs Andreou via the school office.
We wish you a restful half-term break.

Mrs Andreou and Mrs Clark



Wearing a seat belt 
can reduce the risk of 

death in a serious 
crash by up to 50%.

Wearing a seat belt is a legal 
requirement for all drivers and 

passengers. Drivers are responsible for 
making sure children under 14 wear a 

seat belt. Passengers aged 14 and 
above are responsible for their own 
belts. Children must use a child car 
seat until they are 12 years old, or 
135cm tall, whichever comes first.

It has been brought to our attention by concerned parents, that 
they have witnessed that some of our children at Istead Rise are 
not wearing their seat belt on their journey to and from school. We 
urge all parents to keep their children safe on car journeys as they 
would at other times.





Over the past few weeks, Acorn class have enjoyed various 
activities including Spanish Day and Number Day. We have 
been very proud of all the learning the children have been 

doing!

Circle Time
We have been 

concentrating on 
our listening and 
attention skills 
and played a 

lovely game with 
the children called 

‘Bug In a Rug’. 
Why not ask your 

child about the 
game they played 
so that they can 

share with you the 
fun that they had!



The children have had a 
very creative few weeks 
in Oak class. They have 

been making rockets 
after writing and 

following their own 
instructions. For 
Science, we have 

continued with learning 
about materials and have 
been on a materials hunt 

around the school 
grounds. For Spanish 

Day we counted to ten, 
and read the Hungry 

Caterpillar before 
completing some art 
work in the style of 

Gaudi. 

In Art, they have been working collaboratively to design and make a 
spider! The had to remember all the techniques they have learned 

during our art lessons. At the end of the topic, they worked as a team 
to paint the spider. 



The children 
really enjoyed 
dressing up, 

playing games 
and the puzzle 

company 
activities for 

Maths Number 
Day and being 
rockers for the 

day!
Have a lovely 
Half Term :-)



Palm class rocked their numbers day! Dressed as 
Time Table Rockstars or covered in numbered 

stickers, they dived into numbers-only activities! The 
highlight of their day was the numbers workshop, 
they had to put their problem-solving skills to the 

test and work together to find solutions! It was a day 
full of fun and learning!

Our young scientists have been diligently 
researching animals and their habitats, then using 

their 
newfound knowledge to design their own habitats. 
Each creation reflects their understanding of their 
chosen animal’s needs and preferences. It’s been 

inspiring to see their dedication to learning in action!



Sycamore class enjoyed numbers day last week and took part in a variety of problem solving and reasoning 
challenges.  In maths, the children have finished the topic length and perimeter.  In English they have finished learning 
about Mary Anning and have written a diary entry.  Art, the children worked with large materials in groups to apply 
what they have learned about abstract sculpture and constructed their own artwork inspired by playground equipment.  
In science they explored the mouth and identified different types of teeth in humans and their simple functions.  We 
had great fun using the giant teeth model and dental mirrors.  We also identified which teeth to use when we eat 
different foods.  Our history topic about the Greeks ended with a fantastic VR experience.



Over the past two weeks we have 
continued to work hard! In English we 
have been working on our final writing 

sequence for this term, writing a 
newspaper report based on the arrest of 
the master-criminal Goldilocks. In Maths 
we have now completed our sequence on 

multiplying and dividing and will begin 
next term by working on perimeter. In 

Science we have been learning about the 
muscles and how they contract and relax 

so that we can move, and this week 
looked at the role that our different types 
of teeth have. Last week we took part in 

the National Finals of the Emile MTC 
world cup. The children did brilliantly, 

coming 4th out of 60 schools. They can be 
proud of their achievements, as even 
though we came 3rd in the previous 

competition, this time our percentage of 
correct answers and overall score was 

much higher. In History we have 
completed our work on Vikings, ending 
with the expeditions to Greenland and 

Newfoundland.



Willow class has been enjoying lots of different activities in the past few weeks. On Numbers Day the children came in wearing some amazing 
costumes and took part in a fantastic puzzle solving workshop. They have also been learning about electricity in science and have been building 

circuits during lessons. 



This week in Science, Year 6 have been busy testing out voltage on a variety of components. 
We investigated how changing the voltage in a circuit affects the output of the component. Year 6 also tried out a new 

component - a buzzer! 
In Maths we have been learning how to convert between different units of measure, as well as our daily arithmetic 

practise. 
Year 6 are reading so well and with such fluency. We are now enjoying reading ‘The Outlaw Varjak Paw’ - the sequel to the 

first Varjak Paw that we read. The children are loving it already and were keen to start reading it straight away! 
Some Maths revision will be sent home this week. Please try and find some time over the half term to complete this. 

Many thanks and have a wonderful half term break!



. 

It was a pleasure to have Year 5 in the forest for the whole day last week. It gave them the opportunity to 
reflect and adapt the dens they have been building. There was even a competition between two of the 
projects. The children were able to manage their own risk whilst completing small achievable tasks 

such as toasting a marshmallow or cooking soup over the open fire. Some of the class used their knots 
and lashings to hang the hammock up and to make a rope to climb, which many enjoyed having a go at. 

Children even took part in a forest yoga session. All of the children were engaged and spent the day 
taking part in many exciting adventures. 



. 


